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ANNOUNCEMENT
THE WINNINGTON-INGRAM TRAINEE LIBRARIAN POST AT
THE LIBRARY OF THE INSTITUTE OF CLASSICAL STUDIES/
JOINT LIBRARY OF THE HELLENIC AND ROMAN SOCIETIES

The Joint Library, housed at the central London home of the Institute of Classical
Studies, is recognized as a premier international research library for scholars of the
language, literature, history, philosophy, art and archaeology of the ancient Greek
and Roman worlds. Since its inception in 1953, the use of the Joint Library has grown
massively. This has sparked the need for a mission to raise £250,000 to secure the
annual Library Traineeship in perpetuity. This post helps to keep the Library open
six days a week, including Saturdays and evenings, thus catering particularly for
readers outside London and outside London University.

A fund has been established in memory of Reg Winnington-Ingram, formerly
Director of the Institute and Professor of Greek at King's College London, and has
already attracted donations of over £100,000. If you would like to contribute to the
fund, please send your contribution to the The Director, Institute of Classical Studies
(Winnington-Ingram Appeal), 31-34 Gordon Square, London WC1H 0PY.

With your help we can make a step towards assuring the future of Classical
research and encouraging the next generation of Classical scholars.
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